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More COVID-19 cases confirmed in Richardson County
(KLZA)-- The latest figures form the Community Medical Center in Falls City
indicate the rate of positive tests for COVID-19 the past two weeks has increased.

AS of Tuesday there were 102 positive test results or 24.1 percent of the 413 tests
conducted. There were 311 negative results or 73.5%. Some test results are still
pending for the period of December 28 through January 11.

Overall thre have been 7097 tests performed at the hospital in Falls City with
1221 positive results which is a 17.2 percent positivity rate.
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